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FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

a d d r e s s o f f i c i a l c o r r e s p o n d e n c e t o 
t h e f e d e r a l r e s e r v e b o a r d 

SUBJECT: Expense Budget. 

Dear S i r : 

R e p l i e s received from the Federal reserve banks to 
the Board1s l e t t e r St. 4l6? of July 29, 1924, inquir ing as to 
whether the banks have in operation any form of budget control 
of t h e i r expenses, indica te that the New York, Cleveland and 
Chicago banks are now operating under a budget, that the Kansas 
City bank has an expense control system which embodies some of 
the f ea tu re s of the budget system, and that the Richmond and 
Minneapolis banks intend to i n s t a l l a budget system i n the near 
fu tu re . Those banks which have been operating under a budget 
f o r some time s ta te that i t has been a material f ac to r i n r e -
ducing ejpenses. 

The subject of budget control i s having the serious 
consideration of the Board and the topic wil l be placed on 
the program for discussion a t the j o i n t conference of Federal 
Reserve Agents and Governors of the Federal reserve banks to 
be held i n Washington beginning November 10. I t w i l l be 
appreciated, the re fore , i f you w i l l give th i s subject ca re fu l 
consideration so that the conference may be able to formulate 
de f in i t e recommendations regarding the adoption and operation 
of the budget system fo r the control of the operating ex-
penses of the banks. 

In order tha t you may have a general idea of the 
s i tua t ion at each of the banks in regard to t h i s question, 
there i s enclosed herewith a mimeographed statement r St.4236 , 
summarizing the rep l i e s received from the Governors to the 
Board1s l e t t e r of July 29. 

Very t r u ly yours, 

Geo. R. James, Chairman, 
Committee on Sa la r ies , 
Expenditures and Efficiency, 

WASHINGTON September 18, 1924. 
St.4235. 
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